
Record of the AGM of Shepton Mallet Bowls Club Thursday 16th September 2021 

 

1. Election of Team Captain 

Gerald Andrews was elected unanimously. 

2. Election of Vice-Captain 

Lyndsey was elected as Vice-Captain 

3. Ladies Team 

Not enough ladies players to play a ladies team next season. 

Robert thinks we still need a ladies vice-captain. 

We have had offers for 2 rink ladies’ friendlies. 

4. Fixtures/Competitions Secretary 

Phil was voted on unanimously. 

5. MSL Friday evening mixed league 

It was voted on and unanimously agreed that we would join next season.  

6. Memorabilia 

We will put up photos in acrylic holders in the clubhouse. 

The club competitions board will be refurbished and put up in the clubhouse or in the changing 

rooms. 

7. Cups 

They are now on the top shelf in the bar. 

8. AOB 

We will open up the clubhouse on Monday evenings in the Winter and on Some Friday nights for 

special evenings. 

We will put lighting on the path for the Winter evenings. 

We may have the AGM on a Saturday afternoon next year, subject to being a free Saturday. 

 

The meeting was closed at 20.29. 

 


